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Letter to Attorney-General and 
Transport Minister regarding the 
lack of transport to the new prison.  

Submission to Department 
of Corrections on proposed 
Corrections Regulations.

Submission to Department of 
Attorney-General and Justice on 
proposed amendments to Local 
Court Bill.

Letter to the Attorney-General 
seeking amendments to the 
Youth Justice Act regarding 
naming and shaming of youths. 

Attended Australian Lawyers for 
Human Rights(NT) workshop 
on the 12 month review of the 
Stronger Futures Legislation. 

Letter to Registrar-General 
regarding changes to the LTO 
fee and services. 

Hosted the Darwin Rights and 
Responsibilities consultation with 
Human Rights Commissioner 
Tim Wilson.

Meeting with Registrar-General 
re ILIS fees.

Letter to Attorney-General 
regarding funding cuts to legal 
services.

Letter to Commonwealth 
Attorney-General raising 
concerns over funding cuts to 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander Legal Services.

Letter to Attorney-General 
seeking bipartisan support 
for amendments to the 
Anti-Discrimination Bill.

Letter to Minister Lambley on the 
review of the Alcohol Mandatory 
Treatment Act.

Letter to Department of 
Attorney-General and Justice 
re amendments to the Bail Act. 

Meeting with Department of 
Attorney-General and Justice. 

Letter to 6 Cross Bench 
Senators seeking support 
to retain the Australian 
Charities and Not-For-Pro  ts 
Commission.

Meeting with Director Legal 
Policy on the Termination of 
Unit Plans and Schemes.

Press Release on increase of 
Poker Machines.

Attendance at Law Council 
of Australia Policy Lawyers 
Conference.

Letter to Law Council of 
Australia – Uniform Law 
consultation (CPD Rules of 
Conduct and CPD Rules).

Letter to Australian Bar 
Association – Uniform Law  
consultation (Barristers Rules 
of Conduct and CPD Rules).

Letter to Legal Services Council 
– Uniform Law (General Rules).

Letter to Commonwealth 
Treasurer regarding the abolition 
of the Corporations and Markets 
Advisory Committee.

Letter to Attorney-General NT 
regarding the abolition of the 
Corporations and Markets 
Advisory Committee.

Press Release on increase of 
Poker Machines.

Letter to Admissions Board – 
Uniform Law Admission Rules.

Memo to Law Council of 
Australia on Shadow Report to 
the United Nations Universal 
Periodic Review of Australia’s 
human rights obligations. .

Summary of 
the Society’s recent 
advocacy activities
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